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July 15, 2020 

Dear Members, 

If your employer requires you to take a Covid-19 test, please do not use your IUOE Local 
94 Health Fund insurance card (Empire Blue Cross Blue Shield). Instead, request your 
employer's insurance information, so your employer can be billed. 

The payment for company required testing is your employer's responsibility, not the 
IUOE Local 94 Health Fund's. 

If your employer does not want to provide you with this information or you are having 
issues with this matter, please contact your Business Representative. 

Sincerely, 

Kuba Brown 
Business Manager/Financial Secretary 
IUOE Local 94 
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